
New Safety Protocols 
 

 

• Only one parent and one sibling may sit in lobby during class 
to allow space for social distancing. 

 

• If you have a face mask, please wear it! 
 

• Please, absolutely NO food allowed in lobby. Water bottles 
only. 

 

• If your child shows ANY signs of illness or has been around 
someone who has, please keep them home. This includes, 
but is not limited to, fever, cough, runny nose, etc. 

 

• Please have your child wash his/her hands with soap and 
water before their class. 

 

• Please wear shoes into the building—do not let your children 
walk barefoot across the parking lot and into our facility. 

 

• All make ups must be scheduled when you’re present for 
your child’s regular class. 

 

• Make-ups will be available based on class size so there will 
be NO walk-ins allowed. This allows us to keep the class 
sizes small and ensure everyone’s safety. 
 

• Attire: No Belts, Buckles, Zippers, or Jeans! 
GIRLS: Leotard or tank top with biker shorts-No crop tops 
please. 
BOYS: basketball shorts and t-shirt. 

 



New Safety Protocols for “Mommy & Me/Parent 

Participation” Classes 

 

 

• 1 Adult Per Child. 

• If parent must bring an infant to class, infant must stay in a 

baby carrier, car seat, stroller, etc. (No infants just being held 

in arms. This is for your child’s safety, as this is a parent 

participation class.) 

 

• Adults please wear socks. 

 

• Child attire: No jeans, belts, buckles, or zippers. 

 

• Diapers must be covered. 

 

• Please follow the taped lines that direct to the entrance door 

and the exit door.  

 


